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The Paper by the WG is welcomed and for a period equalised the payment level to those in 
England.

However, the £18,500 payment level in England has been increased to £28k meaning again 
that those infected in Wales are out of Kilter. It would be useful if the Welsh govt could 
respond to that point 


